David Clayden, NAG Chair, will be giving a talk to KCS at COGS, Chapel Street Knaresborough at 7.30 pm on Tuesday June 18th

As you'll see from the **KCS press release**, the presentation will be an update of the Water Quality situation in the Nidd, following the recent granting of Safe Bathing Water status of the Lido, and what we can do about it.

NAGgers should be up to speed with this, through the NAG website and Facebook and the regular newsletters, but it is a fast moving story, and the forthcoming election is a chance for us to impress upon government and other decision makers how we feel about our 'bright' river Nidd.

NAG members and all other local citizen are welcome to attend (donation requested at the door).

See you there!